
The Bi-Monthly Newsletter of  
First Baptist Church of Haleyville 
 

Sunday School, November 6, 2016 
  Members Present…….…….………......202 

  New Members……………………............0 

  Guests.......................................................14 

  Total Attendance………….......….......216 

  Contacts….....….…....………….….........43 

 

 Sunday School, November 13, 2016               
Members Present……………....…..........207 

  New Members…….…………….....….....0 

  Guests……………...................................17 

  Total Attendance.........................….....224 

  Contacts….…………………..…..…......29 

 

Vol. 49,  Issue 20, 

November 20, 2016 

 

Our policy for our prayer list is to list someone for two publications and then remove 

them.  We are going to follow this policy to the best of our ability.   

Stay current through our website 

www.fbchaleyville.org  

First Baptist Church Haleyville 
1103 21st Street, Haleyville, AL 35565 

Phone: (205) 486-3762       Fax: (205) 486-7299 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday, 8:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m. 

Your FBC Ministry Team 

Dr. T.B. Stringfellow, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. Nathan Carroll, Pastor 

Rev. Jon LaMarque, Associate Pastor: Students 

Peggy Harlan, Minister of Preschool 

Bill and Ann Self, Ministers of Senior Adults 

Gina Corsbie, Interim Music Director    

 Kevin Wilson, Interim  Worship  Leader 

FBC Worship Schedule 

Sunday School                  9:45 AM 

Morning Worship                  11:00 AM 

Evening Worship/Discipleship Training           5:30/6:15 PM
  

Wednesday: 

Children’s Choir                                                3:15 PM 

Fellowship Meal       5:30 PM 

Adult Bible Study/KidsPoint/Mission Friends  6:00 PM 

Surrender (Youth Bible Study)                          6:30 PM 

Adult Choir        7:00 PM 

The Family of Kassie Caldwell 

Jennifer Wilson 

Maggie Finley 

Patsy McDonald 

Melinda Brister 

Judy Cumens 

Riley Miller 

Randy Frost 

JoAnn Coan 

Kaylen McVoy 

The Family of Mary Ann Wilson 

Tony Bridges (Pam Woodard’s brother, 

liver Transplant on 10/19) 

Russ Mayfield 

Aubrey McCullar 

Laney Johnson 

Conrad Pierce (friend of Bobby 

Parrish) 

Becky Evans 

Marguerite Brents 

Jim Kauffman 

Danny West 

Barbara Posey 

Larry Baker 

Rita Harris Jeffreys 

Bobby Moore  

Wilford Haynes 

Gunnar Hugh Rambo 

Sibyl & Suzanne Reece 

Mr. & Mrs. Dexter Anthony 

Scott Ward 

Patsy McDonald 

Larry Roberts 

Virginia Patrick (mother of Deb 

Millwood) 

Bobbie Masters 

 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, November 6,  2016 

  Budget Needed .….………...$13,441.83 

  General Fund........................$ 11,970.46 

  Program Ministries.....……........$370.00  

  Designated Ministries…..........$2,342.25 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, November 13, 2016  

  Budget Needed ….…,….......$13,441.83 

  General Fund…….…............  $9,973.00 

  Program/Desg.Ministries.........$3,215.00 

  Debt Ret. Donations............$27,850.00  

  Foundation Loan Balance..$10,319.96 

Greeters 

 

November: 

Ronnie Frost 

Helen Kimbrell 

 

 

 

First Family Prayer Concerns 

 

Weekly Financial Reports 

 

2016 Financials: Nov. 13, 

Total Budget Requirement YTD 
$618,324.18 

Tithes/Offerings/Gifts YTD 
$552,563.93 

Little Lambs YTD 
$13,100.50 

Wednesday Night Supper YTD 
$16,011.90 

Total Receipts YTD 
$581,676.33 

Total Expenses YTD 
$600,262.14 

November 6, 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,441.83 

 

 

Tithes  

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

$11,970.46 

November 13, 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,441.83 

 

 

Tithes 

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

 $9,973.00 
Deacon’s Ministry 

     

     Sunday, November 20, 2016 
Harold Painter                     269-4658 

W.S. Hess                            486-3184 

Tim Wakefield                    486-7439  

       

 Sunday, November 27, 2016 
Bill Self                               465-2361 

Johnny Long                       486-1364 

Bo Wilcoxson              205-494-1024 

 

Sunday, December 4, 2016 
Will Walker                        486-3872 

Pat Taylor                            993-5847 

Russell Eason                      269-1425  

  

Ushers 

November: 

Helen Kimbrell 

Buford Thompson 

Will Walker 

 

Geneva Manasco 

Sylvia Banks 

Jeff Noble 

Ellen Sherrod 

Joe Daly (military) 

Steve Wakefield 

Ann Self 

Kenneth Short 

Linda Godsey 

Mac McAlpine 

Steve Dozier 

Don Bradberry 

Zach Pierce (military) 

Janice Watson 

 

 

 

If you see anyone on the list 

that needs to be removed or 

added please call the church 

office  

(486-3762). 

 

Community Service 
Sunday, November 20th., 

 6:00 PM 
First United Methodist Church 

Brother Nathan Carroll will be preaching. 
Meal following service. You are asked to bring a dish 

if you plan on attending the meal. 



Calendar of Events 

November Events 

17 Thirsty Thursday 

18  Young at Heart Trip 

20 Community  

 Thanksgiving Service 

24-25  Office closed  

27 No evening service 

28 Deacon/Finance 

30 Business Meeting 

December Events 

5 Deacon’s Banquet 

11 Adult Choir  

  Christmas Music 

18 Children’s Choir 

 Christmas Music 

18 Down Home  

 Christmas 

21 Winter Wonderland 

22 Christmas Eve  

 Communion 

25 Christmas Day 10:00 

28 No evening service 

  Romeo Prayer 

Group 8:00 A.M. every 

Monday morning  

at the Galley. 

Teller Committees:  

November: Jane Tesney, 

Rena Walker, Linda Warren 

December: Annette Aderholt, 

Daphne Benefield, Faye 

Gilbert 

Nursery Workers 
Sunday, November 20,2016 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: 

Judy Burton 

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole, Tiffany Harlan 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 

0 -12 Months: Christy 

Brannon, Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds:  
Tiffany Harlan 

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole, Heather Evans 

SERVE THE LORD 

with GLADNESS 

by... 
Greeting everyone you 

see on Sunday 

Making each guest feel 

 welcome 

Being a greeter and an 

usher 

You are needed to wel-

come each person who 

worships with us. Contact 

the church office or  

Carolyn Bevis  

486-2599. 

 
 SERVE THE LORD WITH 

GLADNESS, HIS GREAT 

LOVE PROCLAIM! 

Children’s Corner 
 

Youth Stuff 

December 12, 2016 

3:00-6:00 PM 
Parking Lot Across from         

Wal-Mart 

 

 

 

252 Leader Rotation 

November 20: Heath and Holly Sutherland 

November 27: Heather Carroll/Susie Trallo 

December  4: Jade and Christy Bice 

December 11: Keith and Beth Moore 

 

“Thirsty Thursday” is a 

new addition to our Men’s 

Ministry. We will meet 

November 17th in the fel-

lowship hall at 6:00 p.m. 

We will enjoy dinner and 

fellowship. We encourage 

all men to attend and 

bring a friend. 

Wednesday Night  

Supper 
 

November 16, 2016 

Chicken Dressing 

Green Beans 

Creamed Potatoes 

Cranberry Sauce 

Roll/Pie 

 

November  23, 2016 

No Meal 

 

November 30, 2016 

Potato Soup 

Taco Soup 

Salad 

Bread 

Fruit Salad 

 

December 7, 2016 

Eggs 

Bacon 

Biscuits 

Gravy/Chocolate Gravy 

Orange Juice 

New Deacons 
Joey Adamson 

Don Defoor 

George Farris 

James Glasgow 

Jay Godsey 

Ben Hooker 

Kevin Thompson 

Gary Tidwell 

 

Please be in prayer for all our 

Deacons as they seek God’s will 

for our church. 

We will ski at Wolf Ridge Ski Resort on February 18-21 and stay in 

Asheville, North Carolina. The cost for the trip is $200. A $100 non-

refundable deposit is due Wednesday, December 7. The final balance 

will be due on Sunday, January 8.  

 

Join us every Wednesday in The Nest at 6:30 for Surrender. Currently, 

we are going through the Book of Jonah.  

 

 

 

Thank You 
Church Family, 

We can’t begin to say a BIG enough thank you to everyone who prayed for 

us through the recent surgery of Carl’s. We appreciated all the visits, food 

and many acts of kindness and we are so grateful. 

Dorene & Carl Kauffman 

 

Dear Members of First Baptist Church, 

Thank you for the plant and breakfast the morning of the funeral. Your kind 

actions made us all feel the love of our Lord and reminded us that He is 

with us through your actions. 

The Family of Mary Ann Wilson 

 

Church Family, 

Thank you so much for the beautiful pot of mums that you sent to us in 

memory of Tedder’s sister, Martha. 

We truly appreciate each and every one of you. We are truly blessed to be a 

part of the FBC family. 

Love, 

Tedder,  Lynn, Riley & Logan 

Traders and Farmers Food Drive 
The Haleyville branches of Traders and Farmers Bank are sponsoring a 

food drive. The food will be donated to the Harvest of Hope Food Bank. 

Sister branches of Traders and Farmers Bank  are sponsoring food drives 

in their local communities that will benefit those areas. 


